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August 17, 2021 
 
To: Interested Parties  

 
The Calaveras Child Care Council is a public council that provides a public forum and 
advocates for the local child care needs in our community. The Council is looking to fill 
vacant positions and we strive to have a variety of perspectives, from which knowledge 
can be shared. Child care is important to: parents, employers, employees, community 
planners and developers, our local economy, training institutions, persons concerned 
with education and public health, community leaders, etc. Please consider our request 
for membership. If you are not able to participate and know someone who might be 
interested, please share this announcement.  

 
Calaveras Child Care Council meetings are open and welcome public participation. We 
value input from the community. To learn more about the CCCC, membership 
categories, and to find the membership application, please visit our website: 
www.calaveraschildcare.org or contact Sheri Noble at 209-754-1075. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sheri Noble 
Local Planning Council, Child Care Coordinator  
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